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October 11, 2019 
 
 
Liz Arasim 
Regulatory Affairs Officer 
Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 
611 W. Ottawa Street 
Lansing, Michigan 48909 
 
Dear Ms. Arasim: 
 
This note is to confirm that there were no comments made at the May 22, 2019 public 
hearing for 2018-033 LR Nursing General Rules. As such, there is no transcript to 
submit.  
 
Please advise if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Kerry Ryan Przybylo, Manager 
Boards and Committees Section 
Bureau of Professional Licensing 
Michigan Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 
(517) 335-6145 


